PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA

Inquiry into the
2001 Federal Election

The Australian Parliament’s Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters
is inquiring into the conduct of the 2001 Federal Election. The Inquiry will
look at all aspects of the conduct of the Election and any related matters.

The Committee, chaired by Mr Petro Georgiou, MP, invites you to comment
on the conduct of the Election and to suggest ways of improving Australia's
electoral system.

If you are interested, please contact the Committee Secretariat to obtain
Guidelines on the preparation of a submission and the Terms of Reference
before preparing a submission. These documents are also available on the
Committee’s web site www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/em

Submissions should be sent by Friday 5 July 2002 to:
The Secretary

Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Telephone: (02) 6277 2374
Facsimile: (02) 6277 4710
Email: JSCEM.Reps@aph.gov.au
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